## **Board Meeting ASB report**

Good evening everyone, my name is Abbey Gabriel and I am the ASB President. Since the last board meeting, ASB has resumed regularly meeting Tuesday and Thursday before school in the BSC. The Prom committee was formed and a date has been set and will be revealed to the public in the next few weeks. From February 10-11 and February 14-16, ASB hosted a Valentine's Day spirit week. Thursday February 10 was Stoplight Day (wear green if you're single, yellow if it's complicated, and red if you're taken) and Friday February 11 was "Show Your Love for Your Team" day. February 14 was Valentine's Day Attire day, February 15 was Dress to Impress day, and February 16 was Show Your Love for Comfort day. ASB hosted a Valentine Grams fundraiser and sold them from February 4th-February 9th. ASB also hosted a Door Decoration contest from February 7-11. The winning Homeroom for Spirit Day participation and of the decoration contest each won an early lunch release. The Student Store is still continuing to operate with positive reactions from both the students and the staff. In the next few weeks, ASB will be setting dates for both senior activities, the Talent Show, and various fundraisers in the future. Thank you for allowing ASB to talk at the board meeting and have a wonderful evening.